November 3, 1955

Professor R. M. Rosenberg, Chairmen
Department of Chemistry

Lavrence University

Appleton, Wisconsin 5L910

Dear Bob:

Thanks for your note and the enclosed check, I'm very
sorry to have put you to all thet trouble. If I had been doing
4% I'd still have all the checks uncashed and jobs like this
would be easy.

I'm alsc very sorry I could not get up. Peggy is novw
working full time so she would not heve been there in any event.
But both sbe snd Bardo got sick and I hated to leave for three
days.

Ve may get up {we will get up) to see you in the summer.
T will be teeching st Madison during the summer session so
there should be no problem unless you are going somevhere else!l

I trust you are teking to the sdministrative life.

Cordially,

QRP: Jh Quentin R. Petersen
Professor of Chemlstry



